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DISCLAIMER 

Every effort is made to ensure accurate, current and complete information on the 

District's website. The Garrison Union Free School District assumes no legal liability for 

the accuracy or completeness of any information provided herein. 

 

If you click on a link cited on a web page, you may be leaving the Garrison Union Free 

School District Website. External links contain information created and maintained by 

organizations other than the Garrison Union Free School District. They are provided 

merely for the user's convenience, and the Garrison Union Free School District does not 

control or guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness or completeness of any 

information contained on outside links. The inclusion of these links is not intended to 

endorse any views expressed, or products or services offered on these sites. The 

District assumes no legal liability for any damages arising from the use of links. 

 
 

COPYRIGHT 

The website and its contents are intended for the individual, noncommercial use of 

website users. No user of this website may resell, republish, download or copy any 

portion of this website or its contents for commercial use. The website user is advised 

that the information on the website credited to other sources or contained on links may 

be copyrighted and subject to copyright laws. 



 
 

CONTACT US 

If you wish to report an issue, have any questions or need assistance, please contact 

the Director of Technology and Innovation, Michael Sammartano. 

 

Email: MSammartano@gufs.org 

Phone: 845.424.3689 

 


